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McFarlane Offers Rudder and Elevator Skins for Cessna Aircraft 

Baldwin City, Kansas, December 29, 2011 – In addition to the Flap and Aileron skins currently offered for 
Cessna aircraft, McFarlane now has FAA-PMA approval for the rudder and elevator skins.  The new skins 
are manufactured with the same improvements as the flap and aileron skins, including precision corrugation 
spacing and shape, plastic coating to prevent scratches before installation, and no pre-drilled holes to 
misalign.  The skins are FAA-PMA direct replacements that are precision machined to the same shape as the 
OEM skins; no STC or FAA for 337 is required.   

McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft parts at an 
affordable price for over 20 years.  For more information, visit www.mcfarlaneaviation.com or call 800-544-
8594 or 785-594-2741. 
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